
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 

 

From:  Wendy Mis, IAMC, CMC, Clerk-Treasurer 

 

Copy to: Patricia L. Abbott, IAMC, MMC, Controller 

  Dustin C. Anderson, Town Manager 

 

Date:  March 6, 2023 

 

Subject: Ordinance 1895, Amendment #1 to 2023 Salary Ordinance 

 

 Council held first reading on this matter at the February 20, 2023 meeting. The 

amendment increases Police Officer staffing to 43 total officers to accommodate additional 

School Resource Officer funded by the School Town of Munster and to correct two minor errors 

in Exhibit D: Distribution of Payroll by Fund. 

 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

 

 By motion and roll-call vote, adopt Ordinance 1895 on second reading as presented. 

 

 


